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Dustin Bell

From: Suzelle Naik <suzelle@enviropro.co.za>
Sent: Monday, 04 June 2018 2:06 PM
To: mngoma-madibej@dws.gov.za; sanele@duct.org.za; nxumalon@umdm.gov.za; 

Gerald Naicker; Gideon Duma; 'Reka Kallicharan'; everglowtrading@iafrica.com; 
ayub@moosasdiscount.co.za; elangeni@702mail.co.za

Cc: Dustin Bell; Chevy Smith ; 'Iain Jourdan'
Subject: DC22/0012/2018 : Extension of the Bombay Road within the Msunduzi Local 

Municipality

Dear All 
 
This serves as a reminder that the comment period for the above project ends on the 7th June 2018. Please ensure 
your comment is received before this date. If you do not wish to comment, please let us know in writing.     
 
Kind Regards 
 
   

SUZELLE NAIK 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT 

& PROJECT ADMINISTRATOR 

 

C: 083 443 1101 

T: 031 765 2942 

F: 086 549 0342 

E: suzelle@enviropro.co.za 
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